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Hon. Choy So-yuk

Chairman, Panel on Home Affairs
Legislative Council

8 Jackson Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Ms. Choy,

Hong Kong Art Schopl

Thank you for your letter of 15 April 2008 to the Secretary for
Home Affairs, who has asked me to reply to you on his behalf.

As you are probably aware, we have been liaising with Mr.
Alexander Hui, Executive Director of the Hong Kong Arts Centre, to
explore how best we may assist in identifying suitable premises for the
Hong Kong Art School. We will continue to work closely with Mr. Hui in
this regard.

Thank you again for conveying to us the concerns of the Panel
Members over the future development of Hong Kong Art School.
Yours sincerely,

(Susanna Siu)
for Secretary for Home Affairs




c.c. Ms. Priscilla To, Adm Asst to Secy for Education
(Fax no.: 2537 5139)

Mr. Kevin Yeung, Adm Asst to Secretary for Home Affairs
(Fax no.: 2526 4083)

Mr. Alex Hui, Executive Director of the Hong Kong Arts Centre
(Fax no.: 2802 0798)




